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EARNING BUGS
As part of our PBIS program at

Pleasant Grove Elementary,
students earn “BUGS” for

meeting school expectations.
Students are able to use these
BUGS at our school PBIS store,
which will begin traveling to
classrooms later this month.
These BUGS also are used at
the end of the year as part of
our Roadrunner Raffle, where

students can earn lots of great
prizes! Please ask your child

about their BUGS and
encourage them to earn more

by following our school
expectations!

EXCEPTIONAL STUDENTS
OF THE MONTH

Violet Diehl 
&

Layahna Easter

UPCOMING EVENTS
1st Nine Weeks PBIS Event- October 13

PBIS Yard Games. (All students
who have an A or B in Citizenship
will be able to participate!)

PGE EXPECTATIONS

Be Respectful!
Be Responsible!

Be Safe!


